
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

 

There is a VBS sign up sheet located in the Narthex.  We are currently 

in need of leaders and helpers for Pre-K, Rising Kindergarten, Rising 

1st Grade, and Rising 2nd Grade.  Helpers are also needed for Snack, 

Craft, and Recreation.  VBS flyers are located by the sign up sheet.  

Please take a few and distribute them.  Thank you for your help!! 

 

  
 

  

 

STANDING ROCK MISSION TRIP 

July 21 – 26, 2019 

 

It’s been 10 years since the WMUV mission partnership with Standing 

Rock began. 

 

Standing Rock borders North and South Dakota.  The reservation is 

home to about 8,500 people who struggle with issues such as        

unemployment, alcoholism, poverty, and domestic violence. 
 

Please pray for the Native Americans that will be ministered to and for 

the volunteers that will be serving. Pray that their hearts will be open 

and receptive to the word of God.  
 

The WMU would like your help in collecting the following items to be 

given to those in need. 
 

        New shoes for boys, girls, and teens (athletic/tennis shoes) 

        Underwear for girls and boys, (boys prefer boxers; girls love         

                                                           designs, (not all white) 

  Socks for boys, girls, and teens, (Bright colors / low cut for girls;  

                                                          boys dark colors / low cut) 

   Prizes for games – balls, match box cars, small stuffed animals 

                                    Walmart Gift card $25.00 
 

A bin will be under the WMU bulletin board for any items you            

contribute.  Deadline June 30, 2019.  Any questions, please see    

Theresa Svoboda. 
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